
Dear Legislatures, 

My name is Francisco Navarrete and I am writing to express my support for Senate Bill 649.  

 

As a patient and Oregon resident, I believe that it is my right to receive all information prior to 

undergoing a medical or preventative treatment in order to make an informed decision. That includes 

vaccines.  

 

Thank you  

 


